
Ms. Conway, 

 

I would like to express my support for requiring fingerprinting and background checks for 

licensing of new psychologists and psychological associates in Alaska. 

The requirements of SB41 are more than reasonable given our professional responsibilities as 

health care providers and the function of licensing boards to protect the public. 

V/R, 

jason 

Jason L. Whipple, PhD, ABMP 

Licensed Psychologist 

 


